
FATHER TED COLLETON

SCHOLARSHIP

Niagara Region Right to Life is once again offering The Father Ted 
Colleton Scholarship, based on its mandate to reach society in an 
educational setting. In particular, Niagara Region Right to Life (NRRTL) 
wishes to help educate and inform the younger generations about the 
preciousness and possibilities of human life from conception to natural 
death. It encourages students to engage critically and meaningfully 
with key public issues that may impact on human life especially in its 
early stages.

All grade 11 and 12 students attending a Canadian high school (or who 
are educated in Canada) are invited to participate in this scholarship.

Three prizes of $2000, $1500, and $1000 will be awarded respectively.
Applicants must submit a personal profile, a letter of recommendation, 
and a 1200-word essay on the topic described below:

SUBMIT DOCUMENTS VIA EMAIL BY FRIDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2025.
Email: dirocco401@yahoo.ca or leave a message for Dan Di Rocco at 905-294-4219 
For more information visit our website niagararegionrightolife.ca or theinterim.com.

Contrary to popular belief, it appears that there is a demographic deficit 
developing on our earth, and in this regard Canada’s own situation is 
precarious. Discuss the validity of the statement. If valid, what has caused 
this state of affairs? What corrective actions can be/should be taken to 

avoid the inevitable catastrophic consequences?
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